4, Idencroft Close
Pontprennau

Cardiff, CF23 8PH
kluintel@hotmail.com

Date 07/07/2009

Development Control Planning Services
London Borough of Camden

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND.

Application Ref: 2009/2419/INVALID
Attention: Ms Jenna Litherland, Duty Planner.
Dear Ms Litherland:

Thank you very much for your kind call last week. I greatly appreciate you clarifying the
issues regarding my above application deemed incomplete. In order to make the
application complete, you advised me to supply (i) highlighted site location plan, (ii) a
photograph of the roof terrace, and (iii) a copy of the Statutory Declaration that the roof
terrace is at least four years old. I am pleased to enclose all the three documents for your
attention. The Statutory Declaration is made by the previous leaseholder of the flat.

Further, thinking that it may be useful, I enclose a copy of the Ordnance Survey supplied
to me by the Camden County Council’s Solicitors, Paris Smith and Randall LLP, which
also shows 114b Camden Street and a copy of the Regularisation Certificate of the roof
terrace in question, issued by the Building Control. Three copies of all the documents are
supplied.

I trust this addresses the issues raised.

Thanking you and looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
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Kul B Luintel



